
 

 
 
14th July 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
We hope that your child has had a fun and engaging transition experience at Outwood 
Academy Adwick this week, with lots of opportunities to ask questions, immerse 
themselves in lessons and our facilities and meet many new adults and peers. 
 
As part of the transition process we would like to invite you to an information evening 
on Wednesday 20th July 2022 at 5.30 pm.  
 
There will be a short presentation sharing information about preparing for September 
and an opportunity to speak to and meet adults at the Academy including your child's 
Learning manager, our SENCO, inclusion colleagues and members of the Senior 
Leadership Team.  
 
We would also like to extend our transition offer by inviting your child to our Year 6 into 
7 summer school. The summer school is scheduled for Tuesday 2nd and Wednesday 
3rd August and will take place at the Academy. During this time students will participate 
in a range of creative and active activities, working with our staff and their peers to 
further familiarise themselves with the Academy and develop their skills and 
confidence in readiness for September. 
 
We would appreciate it if you could complete the online form using the address below 
so that we can confirm attendance for the information evening and secure your child's 
place at the summer school. 
 
https://forms.gle/LvAa8NbL1CNaUSXr9  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr Andrew Scruby 
Principal  
 

https://forms.gle/LvAa8NbL1CNaUSXr9

